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«_)ollars check which has now been credited to my account here in England. This tn respect 101

'l(;;rmﬂ:s:ais:mai services. [ don't know what you and Carmen Barros had in miind, but it seems 1romn
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Wednesday, April 14, 1999

Ms. Syivia Soublette
Director
Instituto de Muosica

Dear Sylvia: %

L B I | 1
l"

'1'_.. ].\, et L | \';.. N T ] T i i L 1 e i W
MEII}‘ tnanks 10r your 1ax O APt 15, L oust st thank you and act nowlcdge the currency U.S

o

the remainder of the fee for designs of sets and costuines for Caldara's "Daphne” submitted in
November, 1998 e |

I have also received another fax from the British Couneil in Santiago together with their offer of
. - iy o ’ r oy v . . Ay Lo 2 ' . . WL

ﬁmdmg (0T 4N all-iafc 111 JUly. 1 Iave indeed returned an answer to them based on the following

items;

1. Your fix indicates that both the British Council and the Institute de Musica wil) not be able to .

pay a per-diem. This would make the situation very difficult for me - espe iaily 8s § underst |

that accommodation would be provided during the tune spent in Chile (July through the first @ !

of August). 1
|

2. In all of our correspondence there has been a0 mention of an actual 1€ 1n addion to the i

above. I mention this because any rcturn to Chile would be based not on a personal visi, but one |

it < # | : -~ "-\'17."!'--.; cxat ik R . ] . 1. . e S dh - - . == '
mmy gapacity as a proicssiondl oarogus vpeld director. lun other words, 10 make use of 01y

our various falks that [ would be assisting as a co-director on the later stages of the production. ot '
a3 the British Counci! fax indicated "providing proi€ssional services ',

I mention all of this bacause you must see that from my point of view I wouid be sacpificing ot !,
paid professional directorship work here in Europe and also thal | was piek argd 10 forgo s |
work in order to be working on your production in July and eariy August Perhaps we shiouid ‘
have sorted out the quastion of a fee for work done in July and sarly August iong b fore these =
recent developments took place. Even at this late stage ] would hope fhat something could he &
resolved and that you would find hard not o recoguize that any director/adviscr, mysell [

included, would not take such work on board without a ice
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as I can and that you will understand what I am trying to say.

I wanted, and still do, to be invited in launching such an exeiting project, in what would probably
be Chile's first essay into baroque opera production and in setting up O pportunities for more in
the future, as I am sure that is what we all want. 8o 1 sincerely hope that all is not lost as far as

my involvement is concerned.
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I am here in England now until May l4th when I leave for Boston. [ will be retwning back here

on June 20th.

Do please contact me on the fax number 01206-579.808. Alternatively you may contact me o/c
Boston Early Music Festival from May 14 to June 20 10 their fax 617-267.6539, ¢/0 Kathleen
Fay, Executive ] Director, Boston Eatly Music Festival

I am sending this to my contact Daniela Miiller a the American Embassy in Santiago, who will
type and fax this letter to you.
i

Looking forward to hearing from you. with very best wishes always.

Sincerely,

X_): Edwards
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